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1st November, 2021 
Ref: 000136 

Talk for Writing 
A celebration of our Grandmas  

 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Over the next three weeks we will be learning a new Talk for Writing story, Let Me Come In. 
This is the second story this term which features a Grandma as the main character.  
 
For many, our Grandmas have played an important role in our lives, sharing wisdom, kindness, 
love, delicious food and a great big hug!!! Put simply: all values, that have shaped us and 
helped us to grow.  
 
At school, we would like to share photos from home to give our children the opportunity to 
share stories and special memories about their Grandma or even Great Grandmas. We kindly 
ask that you support this important learning by talking to your child about their Grandparents 
and send photographs on Class Dojo by Friday 12th November 2021. 
 
We look forward to sharing your memories and family history together.  
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Miss Gilsenan and Grandma Dot 
“I will always remember her special cups of tea and chocolate mini rolls.” 

 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Gilsenan           


